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CITY COUNCIL BILL #23-0385/ STUDY AND REPORT 

– BALTIMORE CITY CLIMATE RESILIENCE 

AUTHORITY  

 

The Honorable President and  June 15, 2023 

Members of the City Council 

City Hall, Room 400 

100 North Holliday Street 

 

 

The Department of Planning is in receipt of City Council Bill #23-0385 – Study and Report – 

Baltimore City Climate Resilience Authority.  CCB #23-0385 calls for a review of a 

climate/resilience authority or similar organizations, that can bolster investments in climate 

mitigation and adaptation across Baltimore City.  

 

Planning supports this bill with amendments, deferring to the Office of Sustainability’s bill 

report and amendments to avoid duplicating efforts while making progress on citywide climate 

action planning goals.   

 

The Department of Planning recommends approval with amendments of City Council Bill 

#23-0385, to align the bill text with current climate action planning across Baltimore City. 

 

If you have any questions, please contact Mr. Eric Tiso, Division Chief, Land Use and Urban 

Design Division at 410-396-8358. 

 

cc: Ms. Nina Themelis, Mayor’s Office 

The Honorable Mark Conway, Councilmember, District 4 

The Honorable Phylicia Porter, Council Representative to the Commission on 

Sustainability 

Ms. Brittany Vendryes, Esq., Executive Director, Environmental Control Board 

Ms. Valerie Rupp, Climate & Resilience Manager 

Mr. Colin Tarbert, BDC 

Ms. Rebecca Witt, BMZA 

Mr. Geoffrey Veale, Zoning Administration 

Ms. Stephanie Murdock, DHCD 

Ms. Elena DiPietro, Law Dept. 

Mr. Francis Burnszynski, PABC 

Mr. Liam Davis, DOT 

Ms. Natawna Austin, Council Services 


